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Social Gatherings: Important Update on Gathering Guidance

Beauford, Trevor <trevor.beauford@trincoll.edu>
Fri 3/11/2022 2:16 PM

To:Global Distribution List for First-Year Students <glbldist_freshmen@trincoll.edu>;Global
Distribution List for Sophomores <glbldist_sophomores@trincoll.edu>;Global Distribution List for
Juniors <glbldist_ juniors@trincoll.edu>;Global Distribution List for Seniors
<glbldist_seniors@trincoll.edu>

Cc: Inter-Greek Council <GreekLife@trincoll.edu>

 
Trinity Students,
Per the recent update in our gathering guidance, the Trinity College Greek Life and Social House
community will host open socials on Saturday evening, March 12, 2022. All members of the Trinity
community are welcome to participate. Additionally, there is an update to our age verification and
capacity monitoring operations using wristbands.
Wristbands: Students must pick up wristbands to attend social house events beginning this upcoming
weekend. Students must show their Trinity ID to receive a wristband. Students over 21 years will
receive a wristband that verifies their age; students under 21 will receive a different wristband. Social
houses serving alcohol must abide by our Trinity college alcohol policies. Wristbands can be picked up
from Welcome Desk in Mather during their open hours on Friday and Saturday and from the Office of
Greek life in the Admissions Building on the bottom floor TODAY until 6 pm and Saturday from 8 pm
-11:30 pm. Students MUST bring their Trinity ID to receive a wristband and put their wristband on
immediately. Students may not pick up more than one wristband.
 
Door Policies: Each Social organization is responsible for managing its entrances to its events. Each
event must have one designated entrance but several exits to ensure safety with designated sober door
managers. In addition, the door managers from each organization will verify that students are wearing
their wristbands before they are allowed to enter. Organizations hosting events are held accountable for
not exceeding their houses' capacity guidelines or allowing persons without wristbands to enter.
All other social gatherings and alcohol policies remain in place, and students should abide by them. We
hope our students can enjoy social gatherings this weekend and for the remainder of the semester.
Students with questions or concerns should email greeklife@trincoll.edu or contact the Office of Greek
Life. Please help communicate these important updates to your fellow Trinity College Students.
 
Dean Trevor Beauford
Assistant Dean
Greek Life, Community Standards, and Restorative Justice
Nest Dean: Minty and Roosevelt
Trinity College
860-297-2015
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